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As someone who has lived, voted and volunteered on elections in numerous states, I 

am completely opposed to this bill. The way Oregon (and several other states) 

conducts elections is the best system in the nation. In many states, people have to 

stand in line for hours in order to vote, which is absolutely disgusting. There is no 

reason for that. As someone who has watched the vote count in Multnomah County 

(and in King County, WA), I can attest that there are sufficient safeguards to prevent 

fraud and that the likelihood of fraud does not go up with all VBM. 

 

Please reject this ridiculous measure. There is no reason why we should go back to 

the inefficient way of conducting elections. 


